
Dear Coaches and Coordinators,

The NECDC has a 30 plus year history of bringing together cheer and dance
teams from all over New England and across many different leagues to share in
their joy of competition. We have always prided ourselves in conducting a fun,
safe, and reasonably-priced event for our participants and spectators. So, it is
with much sadness that we regret to inform you of our decision not to host this
years’ tournament.

The sanitizing and social distancing guidelines in place due to COVID would make
it impossible to provide our participants and spectators with a comparable
experience. While we will miss seeing our beloved teams enjoy the camaraderie of
the warm-up area and the super-charged excitement of the field house, we feel
that this decision is in the best interest and safety of our athletes, coaches, their
families, and our staff.

We look forward to next year, November 6, 2021, for the 34th annual New
England Cheer and Dance Competition. We can’t wait to see you then!

Sincerely,

Andy Yosinoff and the NECDC Staff


